Parent Forum
Minutes of Meeting – 20th March 2024

Present: Mrs Davies, Deputy Headteacher; Mrs Gwilliam, parent; Mrs Duggal, parent; Mrs Allmark, parent
Apologies: Mrs Nock, parent; Mrs Yates, parent; Mrs Chattha, parent

The focus of the meeting was to share the Mental Health Audit feedback (February 2024). This involved meetings with pupils, parents and staff. 
Mrs Davies welcomed parents and gave a copy of the audit report provided by Heath Lyon, Educational Psychologist. Heath led the mental health audit in school in February 2024. All feedback shared is anonymous. 
The audit covers 8 aspects of school which are:
· Leadership and management
· Ethos and environment
· Curriculum, teaching and learning
· Pupil voice
· Staff development
· Identifying needs, monitoring impact
· Working with parents
· Targeted support
Within the time of the meeting, six aspects were covered. The remaining two will be discussed at the next meeting. 
Overall, parents represented at the meeting felt the feedback was positive whilst acknowledging there are areas for development which will form an action plan for the school. Mrs Davies shared the actions that school are to take in order to facilitate some of the recommendations. 
Mrs Duggal, Mrs Allmark and Mrs Gwilliam shared their views regarding the aspects covered and made some suggestions for the school to consider. For example, under the ‘ethos and environment’ section, they discussed the possibility of a sensory room within the school. We discussed how children have requested more seating areas around the school for break and lunchtimes. The parents suggested that in the short term, could children bring in picnic blankets so when the field is in use, children can sit on the field. 
School clubs were briefly discussed, and parents made contributions with ideas for widening the variety of clubs such as having a drama club. We also discussed a book club. A suggestion was made that school could hold a recycling books bank. All present liked the idea of recycling books within the school giving those children a chance to read more books without paying for them. 
During the meeting, parents made reference again to the improved events school have organised. They feel that communication is improving between home and school. 
Regarding some of the feedback from staff represented on the audit, several references were made to staff wellbeing. Parents thought it would be a good idea if staff could have a wellbeing day or the equivalent of a residential. 
Mrs Davies shared some of the direct quotes from parents, pupils and staff under each of the six aspects of the feedback. They were positive. 
As there was not enough time to complete all eight aspects, Mrs Davies said that these would be looked at during the next Parent Forum meeting. Mrs Davies also stated that she would like to discuss school clubs in more detail. The parents represented at the meeting were keen to discuss this and share their ideas too. 
Next meeting date to be confirmed but will be held in the summer term 2024. 
